
Do not feed the foxes.  
Beautiful as they are, they are wild animals and are 
very capable of finding their own food. We do them 

no favours by feeding them.

We experienced quite the population explosion last 
year. They caused a lot of damage by digging in beds, 
under sheds and the perimeter fence, damaging and 

destroying crops, stealing a handbag, defecating, and 
engaging in other destructive behaviour.

Leaving food out for the foxes encourages mice and 
rat infestations; encouraging vermin onto our site is 

not acceptable.

If you wish to feed foxes, do it at home, not at the 
allotment. 
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